
 

 

                 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Dear Madam, 
Dear Sir, 
 
the representatives of the European Region Danube - Vltava invite you cordially to the common 
workshop on European region Danube – Vltava: Crossing the Borders. 
 
 

11th June 2014 from 2:00 PM 
in the Pilsen house, Place de Jamblinne de Meux 31 , Brussels - Schaerbeek. 
 
Program: 

 
1) Introduction by Jan Přibáň, Director of the EU Funding Department of the Pilsen 

Region; 
 
2) Presentation of the European region Danube-Vltava - Where are we now and where 

we go; 
 
3) Presentation of the knowledge platforms of European region Danube-Vltava 

(introduction, goals and particular projects) 
 
4) Presentation of the activities performed during the presidency of the Pilsen region 
 
5) Discussion 
 

The meeting will be held in Czech and English (interpreting Czech/English). 
 
Expected end of the workshop is scheduled till 4:00 PM. After the official programme there will be 
refreshment for the participants in the Pilsen house from 6:30 PM. 
 
Please confirm your participation until the 5th June 2015 on e-mail: zbynek.prokop@pilsenregion.eu.  
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